



## TDSB is Renewing its Multi-Year Strategic Plan

All members of the TDSB school community are invited to *Have Your Say!*We encourage you to take advantage of the opportunities to contribute to the conversation.

Learn more at: www.tdsb.on.ca/MYSPRenewal

Ward 5 Trustee Alexandra Lulka Rotman, Ward 8 Trustee Shelley Laskin and Ward 11 Trustee Rachel Chernos Lin invite you to a virtual Ward Forum to provide your input into the TDSB's renewed Multi-Year Strategic Plan.

## Tuesday October 3, 2023, Time 6:30 PM to 8:30 PM via ZOOM

Please **REGISTER HERE** to let us know you will be attending and if you require any accommodation to participate in this discussion. Please note, this meeting is specifically only for parents/guardians and caregivers in TDSB Wards 5, 8, and 11. There will be additional meetings held by the other wards. Thank you!



Trustee Alexandra Lulka Rotman Ward 5 York Centre Alexandra.Lulkarotman@tdsb.on.ca



Trustee Shelley Laskin
Ward 8
Eglinton-Lawrence and
Toronto-St. Paul's
Shelley.Laskin@tdsb.on.ca



Trustee Rachel Chernos Lin
Ward 11
Don Valley West
Rachel.Chernoslin@tdsb.on.ca